
From: Rachael Stevie (CD)
To: "peochar@gmail.com"
Cc: "burrows@inlandnet.com"; "office@cruseandassoc.com"; Jeremy Johnston
Subject: BL-21-00032 Sheridan - Final Approval
Date: Friday, April 8, 2022 2:15:00 PM
Attachments: BL-21-00032 Sheridan Final Approval.pdf
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Good afternoon,
 
Please see attached correspondence regarding your Boundary Line Adjustment application.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you so much and have a nice weekend!
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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COMMUNITY PLANNING  BUILDING INSPECTION  PLAN REVIEW  ADMINISTRATION  PERMIT SERVICES  CODE ENFORCEMENT  


KITTITAS COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA  98926 


CDS@CO.KITTITAS.WA.US 
Office (509) 962-7506 


 
                                                                                                                                                                         


“Building Partnerships – Building Communities” 


                                                                                                                                                                         


 
April 8, 2022 
 
Charlene Sheridan 
CB Sheridan Family, LLC 
PO Box 29 
South Cle Elum, WA 98943 
peochar@gmail.com  
 


sent via email
 
RE: Sheridan Boundary Line Adjustment (BL-21-00032) – Final Approval 
 


Parcel# 15374  Parcel# 15372  Parcel# 376236  Parcel# 855534   
 


Dear Applicants, 
 
Kittitas County Community Development Services has reviewed the proposed boundary line adjustment and 
hereby grants final approval to the referenced application.  Pursuant to Kittitas County Subdivision Code Chapter 
16, please note the following items involved in completing the process: 
 
Final packet will be submitted to the Assessor’s Office on April 8, 2022 to finalize the boundary line adjustment. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached by phone at 509-962-7637 or by e-mail at 
rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rachael Stevie 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St # 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
 
cc: Cheryl & Gary Burrows, Agent    via email   


Chris Cruse, Surveyor     via email 
Jeremy Johnston, Planning Official   via email 
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